
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To: expartecommunications@hq.doe.gov 

From: Douglas Johnson 

Date: June 19, 2012 

Re: Docket No. EERE– 2008–BT–STD–0005, RIN 1904–AB57 

 Ex parte communication 

 Department of Energy 

 Meeting of June 13, 2012 

 

This memorandum for the record provides a summary of a June 13, 2012, meeting with U.S. 

Department of Energy staff concerning DOE’s proposed rulemaking regarding amended energy 

conservation standards for Class A external power supplies (EPSs) and new energy conservation 

standards for non-Class A EPSs and battery chargers. 

 

Meeting attendees: 

 

John Cymbalsky (DOE Office of Energy Efficiency and Renewable Energy) 

Jeremy Dommu (DOE Office of Energy Efficiency and Renewable Energy) 

Daniel Cohen (DOE Office of General Counsel) 

Michael Kito (DOE Office of General Counsel) 

Douglas Johnson (Consumer Electronics Association) 

Bill Chamberlain (Cobra Electronics) 

Ric Erdheim (Philips Electronics) 

Holly Evans (Canon) 

John Hodges (Motorola Mobility) 

Aya Kiy (Research In Motion) 

Ted Marks (JVC) 

Jennifer Mulveny (HP) 

Jim Morgan (Sony) 

Mark Sharp (Panasonic) 

Steve Whitaker (Bose) 

Rachel Wolkowitz (Microsoft) 

 

The parties discussed the written comments submitted by the Consumer Electronics Association to 

the DOE on May 29, 2012, which are included in the DOE’s Docket No. EERE– 2008–BT–STD–

0005, RIN 1904–AB57. 

 


